Kokomo High School Wildkat Booster Club

Membership Drive
2017-2018

Dear Wildkat Fans:

Welcome to the 2017-2018 Kokomo High School sports season. The KHS Athletic Department,
coaches, and players have high expectations for a very successful year in the prestigious North
Central Conference. Our teams also will be experiencing very competitive regular season
schedules. We invite you to become a part of our athletic program by joining the Kokomo High
School Wildkat Booster Club. We hope you will continue to support these fine young students.

We will be accepting donations ranging from $1-$10,000. The amount of the donations will
remain anonymous. With any monetary contribution to the Wildkat Club, we will be able to
continue our first-class approach with our athletic teams. These donations will allow you to
include the names of all members of your immediate family into the Wildkat Booster Club. Each
member of the KHS Wildkat Booster Club will have their name(s) printed in all 2017-2018
Program Books.

Please complete this form, and mail or bring in to the Kokomo High School Athletic Office.
Make checks payable to: KHSA

Thank you for your support of the 2017-2018 Kokomo Wildkats.

Sincerely,
Fason Syl
Athletic Director
Kokomo High School Wildkat Booster Club
Membership Drive
2017-2018

Name(s)

(Please print names to appear in the athletic programs)
Address/City/Zip Phone

Thank you for your support of the Kokomo High School Athletic Program and our 400+ student-
athletes in our twenty-one interscholastic sports. Please complete this form and return it with your
donation to:

KHSA

2501 S. Berkley Rd.

Kokomo, IN 46902
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